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GENERAL UPDATES 
 

South African low-cost airline, FlySafair, has announced another regional route to its line-up – Cape Town to 

Windhoek. It’s the airline's first regional route out of the Mother City, and the twice-weekly flights commence on 

22 October 2024. They will run on Tuesdays and Saturdays. 

 

Otjiwa Collection has advised that The Nest Villa is now closed for tourism business. Instead the Savanna 

Luxury Villa is being built, to open in April 2025. This villa will have four spacious en-suite bedrooms, 

accommodating 8 adults and 2 children. Otjiwa Thorn Bush Tented Camp is scheduled to open on 1 July 2025, 

and will consist of 10 tented chalets. 
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